


| also attach the Task Group’s accompanying report to the Framework, ‘Preparing for
Change’ which provides the rationale for the Framework.

| look forward to the opportunity to attend the Melbourne hearing you are conducting
later this month as part of this inquiry.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you should have any queries in relation to this
submission and accompanying Framework and Report.

Yours sincerely,

David Parken, LFRAIA
Chief Executive Officer and
Chair of the ASBEC Climate Change Task Group





